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Dear  
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 32913 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Resident Medical Offers supply by agencies.  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. Does the Trust use or has the Trust ever used RMOs supplied by agencies?  
 
KMPT do not use RMO’s supplied by agencies.  

 
2. If so, how many are being used currently? If you can’t answer this, could you please tell us how many 

contracted hours do RMOs provide for the trust per month or per year? 
 

N/A 
 

3. How many hours would an RMO be working in any given week and any given month? What is their shift 
pattern?  

 
N/A 

 
4. What are the departments within the trust where RMOs work (for example orthopaedic, mental 

health, general medicine, surgery etc).  
 

N/A 
 

5. How much does the trust pay to NES Healthcare Ltd (or any other NES company within NES Holdings 
(UK) Limited group) per hour per RMO? Please ideally break this down by grade and if it’s not possible 
tell us the average rate.  

 
N/A 

 

Sent via email  

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
St Michaels House 

St Michaels Road 
Sittingbourne 

Kent 
ME10 3DW 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.inforaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 

 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 

 

6. If the trust receives RMOs from agencies other than NES Healthcare Ltd please tell us the names of 
those agencies and rates paid to each per RMO per hour.  

 
N/A 

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




